

Now More Than Ever. Help Build It!

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Jaye Jones Elliott
President

Jeremy Browning Vice President

> Bob Hervey Treasurer

Bryant Knepp Vice President

Greg Thomas Secretary

**DEVELOPMENT OFFICER** 

Chris Tweedy

Joseph Pearson Call Experts 1591 Savannah Highway Charleston, SC 29407

October 28, 2011

Dear Mr. Pearson,

On behalf of our Board of Directors, staff and volunteers, we would like to thank Call Experts for their generous donation of a joint ReStore phone number as well as long distance charges.

Each Habitat for Humanity affiliate in the greater Charleston area relies on its ReStore to help raise critical funding so that we can continue to provide homeownership opportunities to hard working families. To raise these funds, our ReStores rely on businesses and individuals in our community.

Your generous contribution allows each donor to reach the ReStore nearest them promptly to schedule their pick-ups. This positive experience is an integral part of our donors overall ReStore experience.

In addition, when a customer is trying to determine whether or not a ReStore has a particular item in stock, again your generous contribution allows their inquiry to be a positive experience. The customer can not only reach the ReStore nearest them quickly, if that store doesn't have what they are looking for, the customer can easily reach the next closest ReStore.

The local Habitat for Humanity affiliates are determined to bring people together to build homes, communities and hope. Call Experts is playing a very important role in that mission and we thank you for it!

Together with you,

Building Houses, Building Hope,

Robert S. Hervey

Treasurer